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WEBINAR SUMMARY

ABOUT THE SPEAKER

This webinar will discuss patient-centered care for the
LGBTQ+ community. Participants will learn to define the
concepts of sexual orientation and gender identity and
identify gaps in care that impact the LGBTQ+ community,
with a focus on behavioral health and suicide risk. We’ll
also discuss specific steps that can be taken to support
the LGBTQ+ community in healthcare settings and
beyond. 

Dr. Maureen (Mo) Connolly is a pediatrician at Henry Ford
Health and Medical Director of Henry Ford’s School-Based
and Community Health Program in Detroit. She works
with clinical staff to provide medical and behavioral health
services at school-based and community clinic sites, with
a focus on caring for LGBTQ+ young adults, transgender
care, and HIV prevention and treatment. She is the
founding medical director of Henry Ford’s collaboration
with the Ruth Ellis Center, an LGBTQ+ community center
that is now providing accessible medical and mental
health services to adolescents and young adults.  
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